
 
 

BULGARIAN BADMINTON 
FEDERATION 

 
1040 Sofia, 75 Vassil Levski Blvd., tel +359 2 930 05 50,  

E-mail: badmintonbg@gmail.com  
 
TO: BEC MEMBERS  
FROM: BULGARIAN BADMINTON FEDERATION 
RE: Umpire Invitation for BABOLAT Bulgarian International Championship 2023 
DATE: 04.07.2023 

Dear friends, 

We have the pleasure to invite umpires from your association to officiate at BABOLAT 
Bulgarian International Championship 2023, Future Series event, part of BEC Elite Circuit. 

BABOLAT Bulgarian International Championship 2023 will start on 05 October 2023, 
Thursday, and will finish on 08 October 2023 at approx. 15:00. The schedule is as follows: 

 
Wednesday, 04 October 2023 – Umpires’ Briefing – 20:00 h., Hotel Triada  
Thursday, 05 October 2023 – Qualification (09:00 h); R32 MD & WD (not before 18:00 h) 
Friday, 06 October 2023 – R32 XD, MS, WS (09:00 h), all R16 (15:00 h) 
Saturday, 08 October 2023 – Quarter Finals (10:00 h.) and Semi Finals (16:00h.) 
Sunday, 09 October 2023 – Finals – start 10:00h. 
 
The tournament will take place in Sofia, Sport Hall "Europe", Iskarsko shoes Blvd. 7, 

Sofia, Bulgaria. Official point of arrival is Sofia Airport. 
 

The invitation is on the following terms: 

• The organizer will provide accommodation at Hotel Triada, 5 Venera Str., Sofia; 

• The organizer will provide full board for the duration of the event; 

• The organizer will provide transport from Sofia Airport and back; 

• All umpires are expected to share rooms with their colleagues; 

• All travel expenses to Sofia will be on account of the umpires or their National 
Associations. 

Umpires shall arrive at Sofia Airport no later than 18:00 h on 04 October 2023 and leave 
after 15:00 h on 09 October 2023 or on 10 October 2023. 
 

Please, send us your intention to send an umpire from your association as soon as 
possible, but not later than 10 September 2023. Travel details should be sent no later than 17 
September 2023. All information should be sent to alexander1996@abv.bg. 

 
Tickets should be booked only after confirmation from Bulgarian Badminton Federation. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Sofia. 
 
Kind regards, 
Aleksandar Dzhurov, 
Umpire correspondent of Bulgarian Badminton Federation 
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